
Rick Shipe is running for Steuben County Commissioner Middle District in the May 7th Republican

primary. We wholly support Rick not only for the values he lives and works by, but also his commitment

to expanding progress in Steuben County.

The values Rick represents are exactly the change we need in our next County Commissioner. His

principles include, first and foremost, integrity. Rick will always look you in the eye and tell you the truth.

He will not just tell you what you want to hear or what will benefit him personally. Rick is also fair and

responsive to all Steuben County residents. He will not play favorites.

Rick, a lifelong county resident, has been committed to and has served our county since 2011 as a county

councilman and as a member of the planning commission. Rick knows what needs to be done and will

serve with the utmost honesty and concern for what is best for all Steuben County residents.

We have heard several people say there is a world of difference between the two candidates running for

Steuben County Commissioner Middle District. We believe these people are correct. Examine the

credentials of both candidates. Then please join us in voting for Rick Shipe on May 7th.

Sincerely,

Lyn and Garry Osborn

Angola


